
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third Tuesday of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings are 
held on the fourth Tuesday of the month at 6pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. 
Agendas are available at the Civic Centre or on our website. The next Agenda Forum is on Tuesday, 21 June 
and the next Council Meeting is on Tuesday, 28 June.
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SIGN UP FOR PLASTIC FREE JULY 

You can join millions of people reducing their waste through 

Plastic Free July – a global movement that raises awareness 

of the amount of single-use disposable plastic in our lives 

and challenges us to do something about it. Pledge now 

to reduce your use! Sign up for a day, a week or the whole 

month and try to refuse all single-use plastic. Or start with 

the top four; takeaway coffee cups, plastic bags, water 

bottles, and straws. Visit www.plasticfreejuly.org to find out 

more and read on for upcoming events!

FOGO IS HERE!
Weekly collection of green lidded FOGO bins commenced 
this week. Don’t forget to put your FOGO bin out with your 
food and garden organics inside every week. General waste 
and recycling bins now alternate fortnightly. Over the coming 
weeks reminders on which bins go out when will be posted on 
the Town’s Facebook page. Like us at www.facebook.com/
townofcottesloe. 

The Town is very pleased to be the first Western Suburbs 
council to introduce FOGO. We hope our community are 
enjoying using their new kitchen caddies, and seeing just how 
much waste can be diverted from everyday rubbish! 

RECONCILIATION WEEK WALK 
Town Of Cottesloe Councillors, staff and members of our 
community recently walked a section of the Wardun 
Beelier Bidi, part of the Whadjuk trail network that runs 
through Cottesloe. The walk, from Grant Marine Park to 
Mudurup Rocks, was in recognition of National 
Reconciliation Week and part of the Town’s own 
reconciliation journey, providing us an opportunity to 
reflect on the significance of our beautiful area to 
Aboriginal peoples. Thank you to everyone who came 
along and joined in the walk. If you would like to find out 
more about the Whadjuk trail network and enjoy the walk 
in your own time visit https://whadjukwalkingtrails.org.au/.
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STREET TREE WINTER PLANTING
The Town of Cottesloe is committed to increasing our urban 
tree canopy and has recently commenced the 2022 Street 
Tree Winter Planting program. Trees being planted are in line 
with the Town’s Street Tree Policy and Street Tree Masterplan 
which outlines tree species for our streets. The Town’s hard 
working outdoor crew have marked out the location of new 
trees with a stake. If you see a stake in your verge please do 
not remove it, a tree will be planted in its place very soon. 
Find out more at www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au (under Services/
Environment & Sustainability Initiatives).

PFJ ONLINE EVENTS

Waste Not: Reducing our reliance on plastic food 
packaging with Alexx Stuart from @lowtoxlife.

When: Zoom event on Thursday, 23 June at 5pm

Anita Vandyke – Good, Better, Best: Practical tips for 
reducing single-use plastic by using what you already 
have at home. 

When: Zoom event on Saturday, 2 July at 9am

Find out more and register for these events at  
www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/events/. 

Mayor Lorraine Young and Councillor Kirsty Barrett are good 
to FOGO!

Date: 28 June
Time: 9:30-11:30

Where: North Cottesloe
Surf Life Saving Club

To register, scan the QR
code with your camera app

& follow the instructions


